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Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review  
For information 

The Early Childhood Education Sector Regulatory Review continues to analyse and test initial 
findings and recommendations with Ministry of Education, Education Review Office, Ministry of 
Health and Ministry for Primary Industry regulatory subject matter experts. The purpose of testing 
is to: 

• Understand the level of agreement on our findings and recommendations. 
• Document where there is disagreement on our findings and recommendations. 
• Confirm where additional information is required. 
• Describe the implications of our recommendations, including risks and trade-offs. 
• Discuss the cost and time required for implementation. 

To date, we have held seven testing workshops covering regulatory monitoring, regulatory 
capability and performance, licencing criteria (multiple workshops), regulatory tools and 
curriculum, qualifications and ratios.  Our initial findings on licencing criteria will be provided to 
you by the end of  October. 

On 11 October we will provide you with a report summarising the themes from all engagement 
and a briefing that outlines our lines of inquiry. We are currently analysing the themes to: 

• Confirm which themes are in scope of the Terms of Reference for the Review 
• Align our current areas of analysis and identify any gaps 
• Use as evidence for our current areas of analysis. 

We reported to you last week that visits to Te Kōhanga Reo centres were scheduled for 2 and 3 
October. We have received a late notice request from Te Kōhanga Reo to move the Waikato visits 
to the following week starting 7 October. The visits to two Pacific Peoples childcare centres in the 
Wellington region on 4 October remain unchanged, along with the Puna Reo visit scheduled in the 
Manawatu on 9 October.  

This week we have provided you with the monthly update of the Early Childhood Education Sector 
Regulatory review.  

Contact: Justine Fitzmaurice, Project Manager, Early Childhood Education Review. Ph.

 

s9(2)(a)

Proa
cti

ve
ly 

Rele
as

ed



Ministry for Regulation Weekly Report         Page 7 of 7  
MFR2024-135  
 
 

Draft Cabinet paper consultations 
Draft Cabinet papers that we have been consulted on will appear here. Only new papers or papers with updated commentary will be included in this table.  
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